
From: "Rick Melnicoe" <rsmelnicoe@ucdavis.edu>
Subject: FW: Siduron (Tupersan)

Date: December 5, 2006 3:07:18 PM MST
To: "Rick Melnicoe" <rsmelnicoe@ucdavis.edu>

Dear State Contacts,
 
Following is an information request from Harold Coble in the USDA Office of Pest Management Policy.  He
is requesting information on the herbicide siduron (Tupersan).  Please let me know if this material is
important (or not) in your state.  Those of you in the Pacific Northwest should reply via Jane Thomas.
 
Please let us know one way or the other, by January 12.
 
Thank you and happy holidays.
 
Regards,
 
Rick
 

From: Harold Coble [mailto:harold_coble@ncsu.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2006 12:40 PM
To: Jim VanKirk; John Ayers; Larry Olsen; Lynnae Jess; Rick Melnicoe
Subject: siduron
 
Hi folks,
 
EPA is getting ready for review of siduron, a turf herbicide used on golf courses, athletic fields, sod farms and grass
grown for seed. Any information you can provide on use and usage would be appreciated, including acreage treated,
rates of application, timing, and major weeds controlled would be appreciated. Bottom line is “How important is the
product?”
 
I need the information prior to a January 16 meeting if possible.
 
Harold D. Coble, Ph.D.
Agronomist
USDA/ARS/OA
Office of Pest Management Policy
1730 Varsity Drive, Suite 110
Raleigh, NC 27606
Voice: (919) 513-0494
Fax: (919) 513 1114
email: harold_coble@ncsu.edu
 


